8/11/24
NOTICE

We are pleased to inform you that after the successful completion of the First
batch of CPBFI we are now launching a new batch.
The detailed information can be found in the brochure attached herewith.

The registration is based on first come first served basis. Inferested students
can fill the google form attached below and contact the undersigned.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqgySHXMEI9yXiBvaV-
gYPZTVOL5tv2HPhC34kgi4y0qCnOEg /viewform?usp=sf _link
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